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Dear Governor Pritzker & Honorable Members of the General Assembly: 

 

In compliance with 30 ILCS 605/7.1(e), requiring CMS to report a statement of surplus real 

property transferred or conveyed under Section 7.1 of the State Property Control Act, we submit 

the following information, due on or before February 1, 2019: 

 

The former DNR Mine Rescue Station located at 609 East Princeton Avenue, Springfield, 

Illinois listed as surplus property was transferred to the Illinois Department of 

Transportation.  The transfer of this property from the Department of Central 

Management Services to the Department of Transportation will help facilitate the High-

Speed Rail Project through the City of Springfield.  The acreage of the property is 0.84 

acres.   

 

If you should have questions or require further information, please contact Alyson Grady, CMS 

Bureau of Property Management, at (217) 524-0535. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  
 Janel L. Forde 

 Acting Director 
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cc:  Wendy Butler - CMS 

       Alyson Grady – CMS 

  

 


